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Squirrels Pre-School CIO
Hales Drive, Canterbury, Kent, CT2 7AB
Telephone 01227 766537
Email: squirrelscanterbury@yahoo.co.uk
Website: www.squirrelspreschoolcanterbury.co.uk 


Newsletter – March 2023
We hope all our mums had a wonderful Mother’s day and you liked your cards and flowers. The flowers are Dahlias and need to be kept indoors and watered.
1) Spare clothing and nappies – Please make sure that your child has a bag with spare clothes every time they attend preschool, in case of water/ messy play or toilet accidents. Also, if your child is still in nappies, make sure they have enough as we don’t keep any.
2) Library – For the children starting school in September we will be encouraging them to choose a library book to take home.
3) AGM – As we are a charity we need to hold an Annual General Meeting each year. We will be having this meeting on Thursday 20th Aprilat 12pm and all parents are welcome to attend.
4) Medication  -  If your child has ANY medication eg. Calpol before school then please let us know for the medical register.
5) Absence – Please remember to let us know if your child is not going to be in. You can ring us on 01227-766537 and leave a message, email us at squirrelscanterbury@yahoo.co.uk or message us on our Facebook page.
6) Donations – Thank you again to the parents who have donated food and treats! We really appreciate it!
7) Easter activities- The children will be doing different activities before the Easter holiday and we will be relaunching our Sunflower Competition which will start after the holidays.
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DATES TO REMEMBER:
Friday 31st March 2023 – End of Term 4
Monday 3rd April 2023 – Friday 14th April 2023 – Easter Break
Monday 17th April 2023 – Start of Term 5
Thursday 20th April 2023 – AGM  (Annual General Meeting)
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